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The first book of the New York Times bestselling Remnant Chronicles.“Fantastical.” ―USA
TodayShe flees on her wedding day.She steals ancient documents from the Chancellor’s secret
collection.She is pursued by bounty hunters sent by her own father.She is Princess Lia,
seventeen, First Daughter of the House of Morrighan.The Kingdom of Morrighan is steeped in
tradition and the stories of a bygone world, but some traditions Lia can’t abide. Like having to
marry someone she’s never met to secure a political alliance.Fed up and ready for a new life, Lia
escapes to a distant village on the morning of her wedding. She settles in among the common
folk, intrigued when two mysterious and handsome strangers arrive―and unaware that one is
the jilted prince and the other an assassin sent to kill her. Deceptions swirl and Lia finds herself
on the brink of unlocking perilous secrets―secrets that may unravel her world―even as she
feels herself falling in love.The Kiss of Deception is the first book in Mary E. Pearson's New York
Times bestselling young adult fantasy series Remnant Chronicles. The adventure continues in
the New York Times bestseller, The Heart of Betrayal, and comes to an epic conclusion in The
Beauty of Darkness.Praise for The Kiss of Deception:“A deeply satisfying, intricately plotted
fantasy where no one―no one―is quite what they seem. . . . A thoroughly engrossing read―I
couldn't put it down!” ―Robin LaFevers, New York Times–bestselling author of Grave Mercy and
Dark Triumph“A sumptuous fantasy.” ―Chicago Tribune“This is the kind of story I love―a heart-
pounding tale of magic and murder, betrayal and romance set in a richly imagined fantasy
landscape.” ―Cindy Williams Chima, New York Times–bestselling author of the Seven Realms
and the Heir Chronicles“Extraordinary . . . masterfully crafted.” ―Publishers Weekly, starred
review“The Kiss of Deception has it all--beautiful writing, heart-pounding suspense, a fiery
princess, and an epic romance that'll make you swoon. This is definitely one of my favorite reads
of the year!” ―Alyson Noël, #1 New York Times–bestselling author of The Immortals“In The Kiss
of Deception, a new realm is masterfully created, featuring court intrigue, feuding nations,
breathtaking landscapes, and the gift of sight. Fans of the Game of Thrones series will enjoy the
magic and fantasy in this timeless dystopian world.” ―VOYA"Gripping, urgent, and highly
appealing." ―School Library Journal"Pearson (the Jenna Fox Chronicles) is off to an
extraordinary start with her fantasy series, the Remnant Chronicles, creating an alluring world
and romance that's ideal for fans of Kristin Cashore and Megan Whalen Turner." ―Publishers
Weekly"Pearson offers readers a wonderfully full-bodied story: harrowing, romantic, and full of
myth and memory, fate and hope. . . . This has the sweep of an epic tale, told with some twists."
―Booklist, starred review"A marvelous new fantasy series that is sure to find an audience with
devotees of Suzanne Collins's The Hunger Games and John Flanagan's Ranger's Apprentice
books (Philomel). Romance, adventure, mysticism--this book has it all and it just may be the next
YA blockbuster." ―School Library Journal, starred review



Praise for The Kiss of Deception:“The Kiss of Deception has it all--beautiful writing, heart-
pounding suspense, a fiery princess, and an epic romance that'll make you swoon. This is
definitely one of my favorite reads of the year!” ―Alyson Noël, #1 New York Times–bestselling
author of The Immortals“In The Kiss of Deception, a new realm is masterfully created, featuring
court intrigue, feuding nations, breathtaking landscapes, and the gift of sight. Fans of the Game
of Thrones series will enjoy the magic and fantasy in this timeless dystopian world.”
―VOYA"Gripping, urgent, and highly appealing." ―School Library Journal"Pearson (the Jenna
Fox Chronicles) is off to an extraordinary start with her fantasy series, the Remnant Chronicles,
creating an alluring world and romance that's ideal for fans of Kristin Cashore and Megan
Whalen Turner." ―Publishers Weekly"Pearson offers readers a wonderfully full-bodied story:
harrowing, romantic, and full of myth and memory, fate and hope. . . . This has the sweep of an
epic tale, told with some twists." ―Booklist, starred review"A marvelous new fantasy series that
is sure to find an audience with devotees of Suzanne Collins's The Hunger Games and John
Flanagan's Ranger's Apprentice books (Philomel). Romance, adventure, mysticism--this book
has it all and it just may be the next YA blockbuster." ―School Library Journal, starred
review"After her strong Jenna Fox series, Pearson adeptly switches gears here from science
fiction to fantasy, but her ability to write a romance featuring complex characters and a strong
plot remains constant." ―The Horn Book“The Kiss of Deception is a deeply satisfying, intricately
plotted fantasy where no one--no one--is quite what they seem. Full of lush writing and rich,
complex characters, readers will quickly become enmeshed in the intricate web of lies that have
been woven into the very fabric of the kingdom itself. A thoroughly engrossing read--I couldn't
put it down!” ―Robin LaFevers, New York Times–bestselling author of Grave Mercy and Dark
Triumph“This is the kind of story I love--a heart-pounding tale of magic and murder, betrayal and
romance set in a richly imagined fantasy landscape.” ―Cinda Williams Chima, New York Times–
bestselling author of the Seven Realms and the Heir Chronicles“Peppered with excerpts from
sacred texts and traditional songs, the novel has a formidable heroine at its core, who is as quick
with a knife as she is to laugh or cry. Pearson maintains the mystery of Rafe and Kaden's
identities, pulling readers through this masterfully crafted story.” ―Publishers Weekly, Starred
Review“Pearson's first book in her Remnant Chronicles is thrilling. Readers will be hooked from
the first page to the last and will find themselves eagerly anticipating the next installment.
Pearson pairs a rich and varied plot with a fiery and headstrong heroine.” ―Romantic
Times“Mystery, romance, betrayal, redemption: There's plenty to hook readers in to this
installment of Lia's saga and make them impatient for the volumes to come.” ―Chicago
Tribune“Pearson's writing is beautiful, and her ability to twist a plot into knots keeps the reader
wanting more.” ―BookPage“This thick book is fantastical and interesting (with a bit of mystery
thrown in!). . . .There's a lot of mystery that spices up the book. It's not all about the mystery, but
it's on the peripheral always, which makes it that much more interesting.” ―USA Today“Lia
herself is a likeable heroine, and the selfishness in her act of leaving a kingdom in shambles for
some future love is negated by her obvious naivete about political strategies and romantic



relationships . . . Most intriguing are the two love interests, though, partly because of the way
Pearson structures their narrating chapters.” ―BCCB“Rich and exciting . . . a bold ending whets
appetites for the next installment.” ―Kirkus ReviewsAbout the AuthorMary E. Pearson is the
author of The New York Times-bestselling Remnant Chornicles and other bestselling, award-
winning novels for teens. The Miles Between was named a Kirkus Best Book of the Year. The
Adoration of Jenna Fox was listed as a Bank Street Best Children's Book of the Year, an IRA
Young Adult Choice, NYPL Stuff for the Teen Age, and a School Library Journal Best Book of the
Year. She is also the author of A Room on Lorelei Street, David v. God, and Scribbler of
Dreams.Pearson studied art at Long Beach State University, and worked as an artist before
earning her teaching credentials at San Diego State University. She writes full-time from her
home in Carlsbad, California, where she lives with her husband and two dogs.
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Nuin Giliath, “A pleasant surprise. The only things I knew about this book beforehand were: 1)
the main character was a princess and 2) there would be a love triangle. Based on this alone, I
surmised that this would be the most YA book to ever YA. So I went into this thinking it would be
mostly fluff and instead, I was pleasantly surprised by some of the more complex and intriguing
elements featured.World buildingFirst off, I was NOT expecting such a lovely map. What's more,
the world building didn't stop at the map. Throughout the book there were excerpts from holy
texts or poetry that connected to a specific culture from this world. There was also the frequent
inclusion of the Vendan language. As a linguist, I am aware of how authors attempt to skirt the
task of having to create new languages for their fantasy worlds by merely inserting a few words
or phrases here or there and calling it good. For the most part, that's sufficient and what I've
come to expect - especially from YA novels. While the Vendan language may not be as complex
as other fantasy languages, I was impressed with the efforts the author made concerning it. All of
these things provided such a richness to the story and I just loved it.Because so many of the
earlier chapters were dedicated to exploring various aspects related to daily life, traditional
festivals, and religious practices, there were sections that dragged a bit as these aspects were
either explained or experienced by characters. It should also be noted that this fantasy world is
light on any magical or mystical elements. There are references to a gift of foresight and
mentions of gods, giants, and dragons. However, it remains to be seen how much of this is just
lore and what might show up in subsequent books. In many ways, I was reminded of the world of
the Winner's trilogy (by Marie Rutkoski) which isn't a bad thing in my opinion. For me, fantasy
doesn't always have to include overly complex magic systems or mythical creatures. This author
did a good job at creating a unique and plausible world in which to tell this story.CharactersAs I
mentioned, I already knew that the protagonist was a princess, but nothing beyond that. I did not
anticipate that I would enjoy her as a character as much as I did. In addition to her positive
attributes of being brave, determined, caring, fierce, gifted with languages, and even sometimes
clever, she also demonstrated a more foolish, naive side with how much she blabbed to anyone
who might be listening. All of these aspects fit who she was and made her seem believable.
While I liked her character from the beginning, I gained a much greater appreciation for Lia
during those last few chapters as she made decisions about who she wants to be. She is quite
an admirable and inspiring character. I'm looking forward to continuing her journey in the books
to come.When I realized her maid was also her best friend, I was afraid that Pauline would only
be present to serve and counsel Lia - resulting in an unbalanced relationship. Instead, they
seemed to have a true friendship and connection as they supported each other and kept each
other's best interests at heart. Besides Lia and Pauline, I was pleased with the other female
characters who were included throughout the story. These women were mentors, friends, and
allies to our main characters and I truly loved that. We need more women supporting women in
books.I have mixed feelings about the male leads. First off, I have to say that I did NOT expect



their identities to remain hidden from the readers for so long and initially I absolutely loved that
choice on the author's part. However, keeping their interactions and inner thoughts vague from
the beginning made it difficult to connect with them and identify any unique aspects early on.
They both felt rather bland and somewhat indistinguishable throughout the first half of the story.
Once they were separated, their own personalities started to come out and they became more
interesting during the last 30%. I'm hopeful that they'll continue this transition into more complex
characters.RomanceWhile I typically love romances in books, the romance aspect here ended
up being one of my least favorite parts. Considering I was promised a love triangle, I anticipated
way more angst and drama between the three characters. However, it was so obvious which love
interest was preferred and this made the whole concept feel weak. There was hardly any tension
regarding whether or not certain characters would get together before the end. (Now whether
they stay together remains to be seen.) I will add that some of the drama that I expected earlier
did show up toward the end and I started feeling positive about the potential for a more
compelling romance in the books to come.Final thoughtsI don't want to say much regarding the
plot as I think it's better to go in pretty much blind - as I did. I will reiterate that the first half of the
book did feel much slower with all of the world building (some of which wasn't necessarily
delivered in the most engaging way and certain aspects were still not fully explained), but what
we were given was sufficient for now so I didn't mind. While the romance was rather
underwhelming to me, I still liked this due to its emphasis on strong female characters, creative
writing choices, and immersive world building. I would recommend any future readers to have
realistic expectations about what this is and is not. (And having lower expectations is always a
good rule of thumb.) Overall, this was really good and I absolutely enjoyed reading it.”

Brooke, “A fun YA read with only a few cliches. 3.5 Stars out of 5This book is a very enjoyable,
classic YA fantasy. Our main character, Lia, is a princess who flees her home with her best friend
to avoid an arranged marriage to a prince she never met. She starts her new life in a far off town
where she meets Kaden and Rafe. What she doesn’t know is that one of them is the prince she
was supposed to marry and the other is an assassin sent to kill her.The unique thing is that we
as the reader don’t know which one is the prince vs assassin either. It’s quite cleverly done and
actually a lot of fun to read.I enjoyed Lia as a main character. She doesn’t stand out too much
from the line up of other YA novel protagonists, but I found her to be a sympathetic and
interesting character anyway. I liked that she wasn’t “too much” anything (not too snarky,
powerful, beautiful, funny, etc). Other than being a princess she was fairly average, which I was a
fan of. She had good chemistry with Rafe and Kaden without being too banter-y (I hate banter).
And I really liked her friendship with Pauline too, it felt natural and realistic.The romance is very
YA, and by that I don’t just mean it’s clean (which it is), but also that it has a love triangle (I feel
like we can all agree that those suck), and lots of scenes with teenagers professing their love for
someone they’ve only just met. Though since I’m not the target audience for this book, and 15
year old me probably would have eaten it up, I won’t fault it too much. It also features the classic



YA cliche of all the main male characters being attracted to the lead female character, which is
over played. Another mild annoyance was that Lia was very quick to forgive a pretty big betrayal
and kept crushing on the love interest. But even with those flaws, the romance plot line was still
fun.Kaden and Rafe weren’t too cliche for love interests, which is saying a bit for a YA novel. But I
did find them to be very similar and almost interchangeable. I think that is one drawback of the
reader not knowing who is who, the author doesn’t want to give away too many hints, which
results in the characters being written practically identically. I really enjoyed the chapters written
from the perspective of The Prince and The Assassin since the author had more freedom to
describe their thoughts and actions without us knowing which one it is.Overall, I had a lot of fun
reading this book. Despite it being very much written for teens, it was still enjoyable as an adult
with just a couple eye rolls. The plot and writing style kept me hooked and the characters weren’t
too cookie cutter. I already have book 2 downloaded and am excited to start reading”

DD, “Brilliantly written. From the first chapter to the last, I was completely immersed in Lias story.
It's not often you find an author that can spen a story as well as Mary Pearson did with this first
book. I am looking forward to reading the next book.”

S Smiley-Olson, “Great Story Beginning. This is the first book in a trilogy. I can say with absolute
certainty that I will be reading the rest of it. This was fantastic!”

rita.andotherstories, “The Kiss of Deception. Mit dem ersten Band der Trilogie begleiten wir Lia,
die vor ihrer arrangierten Hochzeit flüchtet und sich als Unbekannte in einem Gasthof als
Kellnerin versucht, und dadurch auch Kost und Logis bekommt.Tatkräftig an ihrer Seite und zu
ihrer Unterstützung ist ihre Freundin Paula.Lia ist eine starke Prota, die sich von ihrer Familie
nichts vorschreiben lassen will und auf eigenen Füßen stehen will bzw. die Liebe für sich selber
entdecken und kennenlernen möchte. Und das passiert dann auch, denn gleich zwei
Unbekannte treten in das Gasthaus und somit in ihr Leben: Kaden und Rafe. Weder Lia noch
der Leser weiß, was es mit den Typen auf sich hat und welches Spiel sie genau spielen. Wer ist
wer? Wer ist der Assassine und wer der Prinz?Das macht die Geschichte spannend, besonders
ab der Hälfte, wo auch ein bisschen mehr Abenteuer dann herrscht.Ein toller Auftakt mit starken
Protas, und vielen Überraschungen und Wendungen. Ich bin gespannt, wo die Reise endet.Vom
Englischlevel her sollte man kein Anfänger sein.”

Zeit zu Lesen, “Ein überraschendes Highlight am Bücherhimmel. "The Kiss of Deception" von
Mary E. Pearson zählt für mich persönlich zu einer der Lese-Überraschungen in diesem
Frühjahr!Inhalt: Arabella Celestine Idris Jezalia, Erste Tochter des Hauses Morrighan soll mit
dem Kronprinzen von Dalbreck verheiratet werden, um die für beide Länder so wichtige Allianz
zwischen ihnen zu verstärken. Lia, wie sie sich selbst nennt, hat für diese Zwangsheirat aus
politischen Gründen jedoch wenig Verständnis. Der Gedanke einen ihr völlig fremden Mann zu



heiraten, den sie weder liebt geschweige denn bisher zu Gesicht bekommen hat, ist für sie
untragbar. Aus diesem Grund flieht sie am Tag ihrer Hochzeit gemeinsam mit ihrer treuen
Freundin Pauline."I closed my eyes againts the thought, knowing that soon the day would cleave
in two, forever creating the before and after of my life, and it would happen in one swift act that I
could no more alter than the color of my eyes."Unterschlupf finden die beiden Ausreißer bei
Berdi, der resoluten Tante von Pauline, die in dem weit entfernten Fischerdorf Terravine einen
eigenen Gasthof besitzt. Schnell werden Lia und Pauline dort heimisch, während sie ihren
Lebensunterhalt - fernab jeglicher königlicher Etikette - durch Mitarbeit in der Taverne von Berdi
verdingen.Doch entgegen Lias Hoffnung bleibt ihre Flucht nicht ohne Konsequenzen. So
kommen eines Tages zwei junge Männer in das Dorf - mit völlig unterschiedlichen Absichten.
Der Eine ein Prinz, im Stolz verletzt, dass seine Zukünftige ihn hat sitzen lassen und doch
fasziniert von jenem Mädchen, dass gleich zwei Ländern ihre Stirn geboten hat."I was angry
because she'd had the courage to do what I didn't. Who was this girl who thumbed her nose at
two kingdoms and did as she pleased? I wanted to know."Der andere ... ein Auftragskiller, ein
sog. Assassine. Er kommt aus dem Nachbarland Venda, das in der nun gescheiterten Allianz
zwischen Morrighan und Dalbreck neue Chancen sieht, Unruhen im Grenzbereich zu stiften
beginnt und die geflohene Prinzessin ein für alle Mal aus dem Weg räumen möchte.Natürlich ist
dem Leser von Anfang an klar, dass eine solch riskante Flucht, wie sie Lia durchzieht, nicht
ohne Konsequenzen bleiben wird. Doch die daraus resultierenden Ereignisse sind hervorragend
miteinander verkettet und keineswegs vorhersehbar. Auch bleibt es lange unklar, wer der beiden
Männer der Prinz und wer der Assassine ist (eine Ahnung schwingt beim Lesen mit aber ich lag
mit meiner Vermutung falsch :-)).Neben dem gut gewebten Handlungsstrang, der langsam - mit
kleinen Spitzen - aber zielsicher auf den Höhepunkt zusteuert, lebt "The Kiss of Deception"
durch seine wunderbar authentischen Figuren. Nicht jeder mag mit der Flucht Lias
einverstanden sein, doch verdeutlicht er nur ihren Hunger nach Selbstbestimmung - und wer
kennt das Motiv nicht? Pauline, stellt als als engste Freundin eine beständige Stütze für Lia dar,
trotz ihres eigenen Schicksals. Zudem ist es Mary E. Pearson sehr gut gelungen, die inneren
Konflikte der beiden männlichen Protagonisten herauszuarbeiten, in dem ein regelmäßiger
Pespektivwechsel zwischen den beiden sowie Lia erfolgt.Fazit: "The Kiss of Deception" ist für
mich ein Buch, das alles zu bieten hat, was das Leserherz begehrt: Abenteuer, Drama (oh ja ich
hab auch mal das Taschentuch herausgeholt), Spannung, Romantik und eine gute Prise Humor
- und das alles in einem sprachlich sehr ansprechenden Stil.Ich kann nur hoffen, dass die Zeit
bis zum 7. Juli schnell vergeht, denn das ist das geplante Veröffentlichungsdatum für den 2. Teil
der Remnant Chronicles "The Heart of Betrayal".”

Hydra, “Jugendliche High Fantasy – Im Sturme erobert. Prinzessin Lia hat noch nie wirklich in
ihre Rolle gepasst. Anstatt geduldig, liebenswert und ergeben zu sein, spürt sie die
Abenteuerlust in sich. Sie kämpft, spielt und trainiert mit ihren Brüdern, bis dem ein jähes Ende
gesetzt wird. Sie muss endlich die Rolle der ersten Tochter, der Prinzessin einnehmen. Jahre



danach wird ihre Ergebenheit auf eine weitere Probe gestellt. Sie soll den Sohn des
Nachbarkönigreiches heiraten, ohne ihn vorher gesehen zu haben Zu viel ist zu viel. Mit ihrer
Freundin Pauline schmiedet sie Pläne zu flüchten …Ich habe eine kleine Weile gebraucht, ehe
ich das Buch durchgelesen hatte, was vermutlich auch an den fast 500 Seiten liegen könnte,
aber es war auch die Stimmung des Buches. Sie war sanft, leicht und plätschernd. Man begleitet
als Leser Lia auf eine Reise, in der sie sich selbst finden muss. Zudem gibt es noch zwei
wundervolle Männer, die plötzlich in ihrem Leben auftauchen und die machen es einem wirklich
nicht einfach, sich zu entscheiden … xDDer Schreibstil hat mir ausnehmend gut gefallen. Jedes
Wort war gesetzt und passte perfekt zum Rest des Satzes. Vielleicht wollte ich ja auch gar nicht
durch das Buch rasen, gerade weil es mir so gut gefallen hat.Zur Mitte des Buchs gab es
schließlich eine Hammer Auflösung, die mich echt von den Socken gehauen hat. Mehr möchte
ich dazu nicht sagen, um niemanden zu spoilern. Also eine klare Leseempfehlung von mir :D”

The book by Mary E. Pearson has a rating of  5 out of 4.5. 2,885 people have provided feedback.
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